COPY *
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SILIPPING

=1, Fenchurch Street, Loﬁdon, L0

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

19th May, 1960,

Dear Sirs,
8.8« "LUEN HWA"

With reference to the clasging letter addressed
to you on the 13th October last, I would inform you
that in November last the Owners Representatives at
Singapore requested further postponement of the
Special Survey until the end of June.

A further General Examination was carried out.
at Singapore as a result of which the Committee
agrced to the above postponement.

I shall be glad to learn what arrangements the
Owners propose making for the Special Survey to be
carried out.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee.

Thec Surveyors,
HORG KONG.
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